
 
 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

2 Bielski Street, Denman Prospect, ACT 2611 

Phone: 02 6142 3491 

Email: evelynscottschool.information@ed.act.edu.au 

Evelyn Scott School Voluntary Contributions 

Dear Evelyn Scott School Families, 

The ACT Government provides schools with funding for the acquisition of resources for use during the school 

year on an annual basis. However, schools benefit from additional resources to ensure that our teachers and 

students have everything they need for enriched learning outcomes. We therefore encourage parents to 

support the learning programs at Evelyn Scott School for the 2024 school year by sending in a family 

contribution. Every dollar received is used to provide additional resources and your contributions are a very 

important component of our annual funds.  

Family contributions go towards the purchase of items such as: 

• Literacy resources and materials, learning technologies and maths materials 

• Subsidising valuable learning experiences such as school incursions 

• Further playground improvements, such as more shaded areas and garden learning spaces 

• Purchasing of updated digital equipment, ensuring that we can provide every learner with access to 

digital resources 

• Expanding our Arts recourses with materials and equipment that allows our learners to have the ability 

to learn whilst exploring their creativity  

• Catering to additional furniture and upgrading of equipment as needed. 

Voluntary Contributions greatly assist Evelyn Scott School to provide a full and rich learning experience for all 

Preschool to Year 10 learners.  

The School Board will conduct a review of suggested voluntary contribution amounts each year.  In 2023, the 

Evelyn Scott School Board has agreed on the amounts as listed below as an amount for individual students 

and suggest one amount for families.  We encourage parents and carers to make their contributions now so 

that your child(ren) receive maximum benefit from the contributions you have made.   

The suggested contribution for a full year is: 

• $150 for one student 

• $250 for families 

If you are unable to contribute the amount suggested, any donation would be appreciated.  You may also 

choose to pay more than the suggested amount, or to pay by instalments.   

Yours Sincerely  

Evelyn Scott School 



 
 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

2 Bielski Street, Denman Prospect, ACT 2611 

Phone: 02 6142 3491 

Email: evelynscottschool.information@ed.act.edu.au 

Payment options are as follows: 

Our Preferred option for Payment option is Quickweb Payment - please use the following code in the "Fee 

code/Payment Description" field: Vol Con 24. 

Families can also pay in person or over the phone via Credit Card or EFTPOS, by visiting the front office or 

calling on 6142 3491. 

Evelyn Scott School Voluntary Contributions 

Your contribution will assist us in providing much needed resourcing materials for student learning. 

Voluntary Contributions have been set by the Evelyn Scott School Board as follows: 

 

 One child  $150 

 Family  $250 

 

Please complete the following fields if you are paying in person at the school.  

 

               Family Surname:  ____________________________________________ 

Child's Name: ____________________________________Class: ______ 

Child's Name: ____________________________________Class: ______ 

Child's Name: ____________________________________Class: ______ 

Child's Name: ____________________________________Class: ______ 

https://quickweb.westpac.com.au/OnlinePaymentServlet?cd_community=ACTGSC&cd_supplier_business=26331504&cd_currency=AUD&returnURL=https://www.evelynscottschool.act.edu.au/payment&serviceReturnURL=https://www.evelynscottschool.act.edu.au/payment&cancelURL=https://www.evelynscottschool.act.edu.au/payment&errorURL=https://www.evelynscottschool.act.edu.au/payment&schoolName=EVELYN%20SCOTT%20SCHOOL&schoolMotto=

